MINUTES

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION/ TREE BOARD
MEETING OF NOVEMBER 9, 2022
NEGAUNEE ICE ARENA
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Gerry Corkin, Anna Mattson, John Thomas & Dale Rogers
MEMBERS ABSENT: Dean Leece and Jeff Rogers
OTHERS PRESENT: Nate Heffron and Karl Ploeckelman 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: None. 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  Dale Rogers commented on trail connectivity and the need for more trail signage. 
NEW BUSINESS:
City of Negaunee Forest Stewardship Plan – Green Timber
A representative from Green Timber presented the final draft of the City of Negaunee Forest Stewardship Plan.

John Thomas made a motion to recommended to the City Council to adopt the plan. Seconded by Anna Mattson. Motion Passed. 

Honor Credit Union: Art in the Park Program- Sarah Wackerle
Sarah Wackerle from Honor Credit Union presented an Art in the Park Program. The program will work with students from the Negaunee Schools to submit art projects to be painted on kiosk stations located in Jackson Mine Park. The Stations would be built by students at the school and maintained by Honor Credit Union. Student art selections would be allowed to be posted for two-years and then a new round of artists could apply. 

Gerry Corkin made a motion to support the project and to recommended to the City Manager to work with the Honor Credit Union. Seconded by John Thomas. Motion Passed. 

RAP Grant-Nate Heffron 

City Manager Heffron informed the commission on the $885K grant awarded by the MEDC for a downtown streetscape and placemaking project. He informed the commission that they will have some decisions to make on two site locations that involve parks, further information will be provided soon. 

OLD BUSINESS: None
OTHER BUSINESS – UPDATES
Negaunee Beautification Committee Report  
The NBC gave a report concerning gaining new membership and providing new opportunities for volunteers to get involved.
ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned at 5:30pm
